
Christina Stacey - Re: Permit #2442 - 9 Parris St. 

Hi Chris,

The executive board has unanimously approved the project.   We don't have an approval document, but 
if essential for the process could work to supply one.  

At a risk of over answering your question I'll provide some information about the Parris St. Block Condo 
Association.  We are a 6 unit building with 2 owner and 4 tenant occupied units.  The executive board is 
comprised of 3 unit owners.  I serve as board president.  My wife, Mary Beth, and I own 3 of the units, 
residing in unit 9-1 where the roof portico will be installed.  This roof portico will cover an entrance 
used solely for unit 9-1. 

Let me know if you need additional information.

Best regards,

Scott

K. Scott Morrison

mobile phone - 207-592-1544
s.morrison@myfairpoint.net

On 10/22/2015 2:40 PM, Christina Stacey wrote:

Hi Scott,

I am in the process of reviewing your application for a portico roof at the above-referenced 
address.  I wanted to find out if the condo association has approved the project?  If there is 
an approval document, could you e-mail it to me?

Thanks,
Chris

Christina Stacey
Zoning Specialist - Inspections Division
City of Portland

From: "K. Scott Morrison " <s.morrison@myfairpoint.net>
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>
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Subject: Re: Permit #2442 - 9 Parris St.
CC: Mary Beth Morrison <mbkm@myfairpoint.net>
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389 Congress St.
Portland, ME 04101
(207) 874-8695
cstacey@portlandmaine.gov
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